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Again, another bill that is horrible for the tax paying citizens and business owners of 

Oregon.  This encourages more homeless to come to Oregon and offers more free 

services to individuals that are not participating in our economy.  All of these 

homeless people are costing the taxpayers of Oregon millions of OUR tax dollars and 

I believe the Oregon government needs to be better stewards of our money. 


